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The Minister of Communications, Mayra Arevich Marín, held a meeting with the young people of the 
Communications Center of MINCOM, which is part of the actions of the work system with young people 
and begins the cycle of several meetings that the Minister will hold with the youth in 2022.

Issues related to the protagonism of youth in the sector and their participation in the solution of the problems 
identified were the focus of the debate, which resulted in concrete actions to advance internal 
computerization and digital transformation.
The vice ministers of Communications, Grisel Reyes León and Ernesto Rodríguez Hernández, as well as the 
general director of Informatics, Mario Hernández Pastrana and head of the Communications Center, 
participated in the exchange with their contributions to the realization of the ideas already implemented by 
these young IT specialists.
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